
From: Bob Hughes <bob.hughes@guildford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 4:40 PM 
To: Regulatory Services <regulatoryservices@guildford.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application Received - The Little Bean - 20370 [UNC] 
 
I have received a number of representations  about this  application which I entirely 
endorse. 
 
The firs t concern is  about the parking. The car park in Halfpenny Lane in particular is  
busy and indeed very often full or over-flowing at the weekend. Similarly, the Guildford 
Lane car park , which has  limited parking is  regularly very busy.  It is  not appropriate to 
reduce the parking available in the way this  would res trict parking. 
 
There are concerns  about traffic in Halfpenny Lane which already carries  more traffic 
than is  appropriate for this  narrow lane, including many vans. It is  also the case that the 
lane is  not in a  good s tate notably damage to the banks and verges .   
 
It is  s imply a fact of life that this  would produce litter disposed of inappropriately, and 
that would not jus t be confined to the car park but would appear in the lanes  and St 
Martha hill. 
  
I am sure that a  number of local res idents , St Martha Parish Council and the Tyting 
Society will want to make representations  opposing this  application.   
  
Regards  
 
Bob  
 
Bob Hughes  
Guildford Borough Councillor for the Tillingbourne 
 

Conservative County Councillor - Shere Division 
Tel: 07745 266035 
Bob4shere@gmail.com 
Join me on my facebook page at: 
fb.com/bob4shere 
  

mailto:Bob4shere@gmail.com


From: James Walsh <James.Walsh@guildford.gov.uk>  
Sent: Sunday, January 21, 2024 2:51 PM 
To: Regulatory Services regulatoryservices@guildford.gov.uk 
 
Subject: RE: Street Trading Application Received - The Little Bean - 20370 [UNC] 
 
Dear all, 
 
What is the provision for rubbish disposal and collection around the hill please? I’m not aware of any 
bins on the climb up the hill or at the top. There isn’t a rubbish bin in the car park at the bottom 
either. 
 
If this is approved, I would suggest installing at least three bins and ensure that they are on a weekly 
emptying programme. Otherwise, I would suggest refusing the application. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
James 
 
Cllr James Walsh 
Leader of the Labour Group, Guildford Borough Council 
(Bellfields and Slyfield Ward) 
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